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CLEAR-IT(R) 2

DOMESTIC

500 mL (TREATS 50 m2) 

Non-selective herbicide 

KILLS WEEDS & GRASS

DRIVEWAYS - PATIOS - HEDGEROWS 

CAUTION

IRRITANT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 19902 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Glyphosate 38 g/L

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario N4S P6
Laval, Quebec H7S 1G3

Calgary, Alberta T2H 2G1

MADE IN CANADA

CLEAR-IT(R) is a non-selective systemic herbicide that controls
most annual and perennial grasses, broadleaf weeds and brush. 
Partial list of weeds controlled includes quackgrass, chickweed,
ragweed, knotweed, poison ivy, Canadian thistle, milkweed,
bindweed, alder, poplar, maple and raspberry.

NOTE:  AVOID SPRAY CONTACT ON DESIRABLE PLANTS AS ANY PLANT MAY
BE KILLED BY CONTACT.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  This product is absorbed by the leaves and
moves throughout the stem and roots to control the entire plant. 
Visible symptoms may require a week or more to appear, with



burndown usually in 2 to 4 weeks.  Repeat applications as needed. 
Symptoms are a gradual deterioration of both shoots and roots. 
This product has no herbicidal activity in the soil and will not
wash or leach to affect nearby vegetation.

This product controls most weeds around buildings, vacant lots,
storage and recreational areas, gravel or ground bark mulch;
shade trees; along fences, sidewalks, driveways and patios; and
prior to planting turfgrasses, shrubs, flower beds or vegetables.

SPRAYING INSTRUCTIONS:  Mix 200 mL of this product in 1 L of
clean water per 20 m2.  Use only with plastic sprayers with a
coarse spray.  Do not use hose end sprayers.  Ensure uniform and
complete spray coverage.  For isolated patches of weeds and
brush, spray to thoroughly wet the foliage.  Do not spray weeds
and brush to the point that the spray solution runs off.  Do not
spray during windy conditions, as spray drift may cause damage to
any vegetation contacted.

WHEN TO APPLY:  Apply to vigorously growing plants. Apply to
annual weeds anytime after emergence. For best results, apply to
perennial weeds after seedheads, flowers or berries appear.  On
woody brush or trees, apply after leaves have fully expanded. 
Treat brush and trees up to 1.5 m height only. For taller brush
and trees, cut down and spray the regrowth.  Rainfall or watering
within 6 hours after application can wash the product off plant
foliage, which may require re-treatment.  Delay mowing, clipping,
tilling, planting or sodding of treated areas for at least 7 days
after application.

LAWN RENOVATION:  Best results are obtained when at least one
mowing is skipped prior to treatment.  Delay planting or sodding
of treated areas for at least 7 days after application.

ORNAMENTALS/VEGETABLE OR FLOWER GARDENS:  Any ornamental,
vegetable or flower species may be planted in treated areas 7
days or more after application.  Do not apply this product in or
around growing vegetables or flowers.

TREES:  Apply this product as recommended to control undesirable
vegetation growing around ornamentals, trees or shrubs.  To avoid
injury to desirable plants, prevent spray or drift contact with
foliage, stems or green bark.  Do not spray into, or over top of
growing ornamentals.

PRECAUTION:  MAY CAUSE EYE IRRITATION.  HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED. 
Avoid contact with eyes or prolonged contact with skin.  Wash
immediately after using this product.  Do not contaminate water,
foodstuffs, seed or feed by storage or disposal.  Dispose of
emptied container with household garbage.  Do not reuse



container. Keep children and pets away from treated area during
application and until dry.

FIRST AID:  Flush skin with water, or if ingested, drink water or
milk.  If in eyes, immediately flush with plenty of water for at
least 15 minutes.  Call a physician.

(R) Registerd Trademark of Monsanto Company, U.S.A.,
C-I-L is a trademark of ICI Canada Inc.  NU-GRO Corporation is a
Registered User.
(C) Monsanto Company 1993
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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